Pat McCrory
Governor

North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services

Division of Social Services

April 1, 2014

Dear County Director of Social Services

ATTENTION:

SUBJECT:

Child Welfare Program Managers
Foster Care Supervisors

Reallocation of Time-Limited Family Reunification Funds

Aldona Z. Wos, M.D.
Ambassador (Ret.)
Secretary DHHS

Wayne E. Black
Division Director

The Division of Social Services has completed the process of reallocating the Time-Limited Family
Reunification funds. Attached is the list of counties and the revised allocations effective July 1, 2013. Thank
you to all the counties who provided a projection of unexpended funds in order to reallocate more funds to

those in need.

Please contact Michelle Reines with any questions at 919-527-6437 or michelle.reines@dhhs.nc.gov.

Thank you for your work in reunifying children with their families.

Attachment (1):

Sincerely, ..?
//c //e/z%

Kevin Kelley, Chief
Child Welfare Services

Reunification Reallocation Amounts by County

CC:

Wayne Black

Kathy Sommese

Hank Bowers

Children’s Program Representatives
Work First Program Consultants
Local Business Liaisons
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